






Dear Members of the Historic Landmark Committee: 

 

We wanted to take a moment to thank you for your work on behalf of this project, and to briefly 

introduce ourselves.  We are the Whitling family – David, Jori and Ellery.  We have been looking to 

purchase a historic home in McMinnville for the last several years and are delighted that we finally 

found the right property for us.  There are obviously many fine homes in the area for sale, but our 

priority has been to find a home that possesses a noteworthy history and that still retains its historic 

character. We believe that our new property, the LaTourrette house, certainly meets this criteria, and it 

is our intention to further enhance the home while making sure that we preserve the elements and 

historic character that drew us to it in the first place.  We hope this intention comes through in our 

application.   

 

Thank you again for your attention to our proposed plan.  We look forward to your feedback. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Whitling Family 
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